RECEIVED

LATCH OPERATIONS 0CT 07 '8

C. LoD
SKTESAS, OFFICE

P.O. BOX 10108 ¢ 9BTH & TAHOKA HWY. « LUBBOCK, TEXAS 79408
806 745-4449

October 6, 1988

Mr. Mike Williams

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural
Resources Department

0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Spurck

#6-1-24-17-27

Empire Yates Seven Rivers
Dear Mr. Williams:

In response to your letter dated October 4, 1988, please
be advised that effective November 1, 1983, Latch Operations
conveyed this and other New Mexico property to Marbob Energy
Corporation. We have enclosed copies of pertinent instruments

either in part or in entirety evidencing such conveyance, for
your files.

1f we can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to
contact us again.

Sincerely,
(hasdotie D. Pe lu
Charlotte G. Rich

/cgr

Enclosures



